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Acceptance of Terms:

By accessing or using LearnPolymerClay.com (the "Website"), you agree to comply with
and be bound by the following terms and conditions of use. If you do not agree with
these terms, please refrain from using the Website.

2. Changes to Terms:

We reserve the right to revise these terms at any time without notice. By continuing to
use the Website after any revisions, you accept and agree to the changes. Please review
these terms regularly.

3. Use of Content:

All content provided on LearnPolymerClay.com is for informational and educational
purposes only. You may not modify, distribute, reproduce, or publish any content without
prior written permission.

4. User Registration:

Certain areas of the Website may require you to register. By registering, you agree to
provide accurate, current, and complete information. You are responsible for
maintaining the confidentiality of your account and password.

5. Privacy Policy:

Your use of the Website is also governed by our Privacy Policy, which outlines how we
collect, use, and protect your personal information. Please review our Privacy Policy
[Link to Privacy Policy].

6. User Conduct:

You agree not to engage in any conduct that may disrupt the functionality of the
Website or interfere with other users' access. This includes but is not limited to
transmitting any harmful code, unauthorized access, or attempting to bypass security
features.



7. Intellectual Property:

All intellectual property rights related to the content and materials on
LearnPolymerClay.com are owned by us or our licensors. Unauthorized use of any
intellectual property is strictly prohibited.

8. Third-Party Links:

The Website may contain links to third-party websites. We do not endorse or control the
content of these websites and are not responsible for any damages or losses resulting
from your use of third-party links.

9. Disclaimer of Warranties:

LearnPolymerClay.com is provided "as is" without any warranties, expressed or implied.
We do not warrant that the Website will be error-free or uninterrupted.

10. Limitation of Liability:

In no event shall LearnPolymerClay.com or its owners be liable for any indirect,
incidental, special, or consequential damages arising out of or in any way connected
with the use of the Website.

11. Governing Law:

These terms and conditions are governed by and construed in accordance with the laws
of Switzerland. Any disputes arising from these terms will be subject to the exclusive
jurisdiction of the courts in Switzerland.

Contact Information:

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these terms and conditions, you can
contact us at contact@learnpolymerclay.com.

Thank you for visiting LearnPolymerClay.com!


